My Choice

ew Beginnings
We are thrilled to share some exciting news-we are moving! At the end of May, we will transition to
our new location at 3600 Biddulph Ave, Cleveland, OH 44109.

Our team is actively making plans for a smooth and seamiess move. We understand that transitions
can be challenging, and we are committed to making this adjustment as comfortable and minimally
disruptive as DOSSII]lB for everyone we serve. To help with the transition, we will take some trips to
explore the new location before the big move, gl:;l(l}% everyone a chance to become familiar with the

We will also he hosting an open house for families and caregivers to tour the new facility, ask
questions, and see firsthand the exciting opportunities this move will bring.

Stay tuned for more updates as we finalize the details!
Thank you for your continued support-we can't wait to welcome you to our new home!
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